
JIGGI PUBLIC SCHOOL FLOOD MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 

Prepare Act Seek Refuge 
Low-lying areas next to water courses are 

inundated. Minor roads may be closed 

and low-level bridges submerged.  

 

There is heavy rainfall predicted in the 

local catchment area.  

 

Our school will: 

- Communicate with parents by 

Facebook, Sentral Messaging and 

telephone call.  

- Act in the safety of staff, students 

and families 

- Monitor local River Heights and 

BoM weather warnings.  

- Monitor local weather conditions.  

- Monitor Jiggi Post Facebook  

Group for localised information 

 

We understand that: 

- Some families in low-lying areas 

will be cut-off 

- Families will be proactive and 

stay at home as a precaution. 
 

 

 

 
 

Area of inundation is more substantial. There is a flood warning issued by 

the Bureau of Meteorology (BoM).  

There is the possibility that there is localised flooding and road closures.  

 

Our school will: 

- Communicate with parents by Facebook, Sentral Messaging and 

telephone call.  

- Act in the safety of staff, students and families 

- Monitor local River Heights and BoM weather warnings.  

- Monitor local weather conditions.  

- Monitor Jiggi Post Facebook Group for localised information. 

 

The school will move to non-operational when: 

- Jiggi Road is cut off 

- Goolmangar Creek at Goolmangar is expected to exceed 8m. 

- There is a moderate flood warning for the Wilson’s River in Lismore 

 

We ask that  

- Parents have a plan to pick their children up within 30 minutes from 

when the school notified them of the plan to go non-operational. 

Families share their plan with the school.  

- Parent do not travel through flood water.  

 

We understand that: 

- Some families in low-lying areas will be cut-off 

- Families will be proactive and stay at home as a precaution. 
 

Please note that due to WHS, staff will not access school via Boggumbil Road. 

Families are cut-off and it is unsafe to 

collect children or enact the family flood 

plan.  

 

 

 

Our school will: 

- Remain onsite with any remaining 

students. 

- Communicate with impacted 

families.   

- Continue to monitor local 

conditions and road closures.  

 

We ask that: 

- Parents prepare and act during the 

previous phase to ensure student 

are collected safely and staff have 

the opportunity to make it home 

safely.  

 

We understand that: 

There are rare times of unexpected heavy 

rainfall which can impact the ability to 

collect students.  


